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Freedom of Information Act Office
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T6D8
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request

Dear Sir or Madam:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552, and 10 C.F.R. Part
1004, request is hereby made for disclosure and inspection and copying of the documents
listed below:

1. All public comments submitted by members of the public, members of
industry, and all other organizations concerning the September 7, 1960
Federal Register notice released by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(NRC) regarding a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking which proposed
revisions to NRC's 10 CFR Part 40 regulations.

2. Any scoping reports, summary reports or other materials prepared
describing the substance of the documents listed in Requested Item #1.

All documents reflecting, documenting or relating in any way to proposed
or final implementation of or revisions to the NRC definitions of source
material and special nuclear material.

This request constitutes notice of demand for production of the above-referenced
documents for the purposes of inspection and copying. If copies may be prepared by
your office for the purposes of this request, it would be greatly appreciated. If for any
reason it is determined that the documents requested herein will not be made available to
the undersigned or that this request will not, in whole or in part, be complied with, please
notify the undersigned of such action within ten (10) days of the receipt of this request.



-

This request should be considered an appeal from any decision denying any
portion of this request and prompt notice of any action taken with respect to such appeal
is requested.

For the purpose of assessing fees associated with this request, I am an attorney
representing a for-profit firm. The client will be responsible for the cost of search and
reproduction; however, please contact me if the cost of compliance with this request will
exceed $500.

If you have any questions concerning this request, please feel free to contact me at
(202) 496-0786.
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